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NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC FORUM 

 
Annual Agency Plan - FY 2024 

 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale (HACFL) has scheduled a Public Forum to 

be held at 6:00 PM, Wednesday, October 11, 2023, at Sailboat Bend Apartments Community Room, 

425 SW 4 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33315.  

 

The Public Forum is open to all residents of the Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale and the 

general public. This forum gives the opportunity to issue comments and/or recommendations on the 

Agency’s Annual Plan for fiscal year 2024.  

 

A copy of this plan is available for review at the Central Office located at 437 SW 4th Ave, Suite 101, Fort 

Lauderdale, FL 33315, the Robert P. Kelley Building located at 500 W Sunrise Blvd., Fort Lauderdale, FL 

33311 and also at www.hacfl.com. The Plan will be posted for 45 days, beginning on August 25, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTE: Persons with disabilities needing a reasonable accommodation to effectively participate in the Public Forum should 

contact the Housing Authority at (954) 556- 4100, ext. 2105 or via email at hacfl-info@hacfl.com at least 5 days prior to the 

meeting. 

 
 

 

 

Central Office: 

437 Southwest 4th Ave, #101 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315 

(954) 525-6444 

Robert P.  Kelley Building: 

500 West Sunrise Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

(954) 556-4100 

http://www.hacfl.com/
http://www.hacfl.com/

